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sr& Gerrnan-Chinese Workshop on "Biotechnology in a Bioeconomy"

Dear Professor Zhao,

We highly appreciate your confirmation to participate actively with your presentation

entitled "Process lntegration for biomasslo-biodiesel" in the German-Chinese Work-

shop on "Biotechnology in a Bioeconomy", to be held in Karlsruhe from May 26 - 29,

2014.

With this letter we confirm that we will cover the costs for registration, hotel accommo-

dation from Sunday, May 25, to Thursday, Ilay 29 (4 nights), all meals, and transfers

from and back to Frankfurt Airport by a chartered bus. We will also provide bus trans-

portation during your stay in Karlsruhe.

We look forward to a successful workshop hoping to deepen exchange in this field of

R&D among researchers in Baden-Württemberg and Liaoning.

Please note that the visa has to be applied for by yourself at the Embassy of the

Federal Republic of Germany in Beijing or a German Consulate-General well in ad-

vance, since the process may take several weeks.



We wish you a safe trip and an enjoyable stay in Karlsruhe.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Hans-Georg Wolf

Head of Department for lnternational and EU Affairs


